
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                           October 10, 2019  

Contact: Rep. John Nygren                                                                                  (888) 534-0089 

 

 

 

Representative John Nygren Honors Chief Rick Badgley 
 
Madison--State Representative John Nygren (R-Marinette) released the following statement 

after the State Assembly honored Peshtigo Police Chief Rick Badgley: 
 
“Today, the State Assembly honored first responders from around the state for their dedication 

and passion for keeping our communities safe. The sacrifices made by first responders often go 

unnoticed or underappreciated. That’s why, as a body, we expressed our gratitude for their work 

on behalf of the state.” 
 
The 89th Assembly District nominee for “First Responder of the Year” is Peshtigo Police Chief 

Rick Badgley. As a member of law enforcement, Chief Badgley has protected the citizens of the 

City of Peshtigo for 37 years. In 2018, he was promoted from Sergeant to Police Chief. 
 
“I would like to extend a sincere thank you to Chief Badgley for his many years of service in our 

community. Chief Badgley has always proven selfless and fervent in his actions and has always 

had the highest regard for the welfare and security of the citizens of Peshtigo. I was honored to 

have the privilege to welcome Chief Badgley to Madison to receive his award.” 
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